LRCFT report to LRCCD BOT 5.12.21

The LRCFT provided $1000 to the five student graduations in the Los Rios district this semester.
The LRCFT is creating a student scholarship to honor our former colleague Paul Baltimore.
The LRCFT has launched a faculty relief fund to assist faculty with short term financial needs.

The LRCFT in conjunction with the DAS created a training session for faculty to understand the Equity
Reflection statement that is now part of our contract.

The LRCFT exec. board continues to conduct an Equity Audit of existing practices.

The LRCFT will take part in the 14t Conference of the Trinational Coalition in Defense of Public
Education on May 21-22.

The LRCFT PAFC continues to interview candidates for public office in our region.

The LRCFT salary committee conducted two meetings with faculty in Los Rios regarding salary.
The LRCFT will continue to invite LRCCD trustees to our meetings over the next six months.

The LRCFT exec. board will hold a retreat at the start of fall semester for LRCFT board members.

The LRCFT continues to negotiate with LRCCD regarding safety parameters for fall reopening and faculty
compensation from the federal stimulus packages.

Thank you,
Jason Newman

LRCFT President



